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TUESDAY 17th DECEMBER 2019 

In the morning, we met 

at the school and took a 

bus to Las Palmas to see 

the city and its sights and 

learn about the culture 

of our host country. We 

started the day with a 

pleasant walk along the 

promenade around the 

beach, typical for artists 

creating huge sand sculptures 

there.  

Most of all we were impressed 

by the huge sand nativity scene 

made by the masters from all 

over the world We visited it and 

the guide told us various 

interesting things about it. The 

nativity scene is built every year, 

the city invites the world's best sculptors and they work together to create sand 

sculptures. The statues have a wooden structure inside and have to be sprinkled 

with water so that they 

hold their shape and 

don't fall apart. The 

sculptures' greatest 

enemy is the wind. Every 

year thousands of people 

from the surrounding 

villages and tourists 

come to see the sand 

nativity scene.  

We saw scenes of the three kings’ 

adoration, shepherds with their 

sheep, the council of the elders 

and an exact scale replica of the 

buildings in the town. Everyone 

loved the nativity scene and we 

couldn't understand how someone 

could create something so 

beautiful out of ordinary sand.  
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Then we went to enjoy 

the view of the house 

where Christopher 

Columbus stayed the 

night before he set out 

to discover America. 

We also visited the 

cathedral and the main 

square. We walked 

around the city and in a relaxed atmosphere headed home - by bus back to the 

school in the town of Teror. 

My hostess Ainhoa went to a dancing class and so I spent an hour and a half with 

Lída and her hostess Andrea in 

the park. 

After the end of the Ainhoa 

class, we headed together to 

the meeting point at the bus 

stop. We went with Ainhoa to 

Las Palmas to meet her two 

friends with Bětka and a few 

other project participants and 

we headed to the amusement park.  In their enthusiasm, the Spaniards probably 

didn't realize that we were a bit bored and mostly afraid to 

go on the rides. After dinner, I fell into bed and fell asleep 

right away because it had been a very busy day. 
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